
Announcements– May 26,  2019 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 

We invite you to participate in the many opportunities here 

for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply 

learning more about our church, please join us June 9th for our Dis-

covering Northwood Class at 10:30am in Room 4 of the Christian 

Education Building.    

Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent care 

in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school hour. 

Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and picking up 

your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  
Communications@northwoodpc.org. 

 

 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements    

    must be emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages 7-12 

are available in the Narthex. 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders in the 
racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If you need assis-
tance locating one of these, please ask an usher. 

Drivers Needed 
We’re looking for a good driver who can use the church van to bring 

people to Northwood’s 11:00am service one Sunday each month. 

This is a great way of helping some wonderful people who cannot 

get to Northwood services on their own. We will train you on the 

route and the vehicle. A commercial driver’s license is NOT re-

quired. If interested, please contact Curtis Krueger at cur-

tis.krueger@gmail.com or Fleet Wulf at f_wulf@hotmail.com. 

Northwood Scholarship Application Time! 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/vocational stu-

dents or grad students are encouraged to pick up guidelines/

applications from Emily Cantin, online, or in the church office now. 

Applications must be received by June 1, 2019.  Applicants need to be 

involved in the life of the church (either here or at college/seminary). 

This scholarship can only be received twice. We give thanks to the 

Bakers, Gordons, Wrights and others whose generosity to Northwood 

was reflected in their last will and testament.   

Summer Camp at Cedarkirk 
Are you looking for a summer program for your child 

that will provide him or her with opportunities for 

spiritual, physical, and social growth? Besides being 

fun, summer camps help kids improve confidence and 

self-esteem; learn new skills and experience the won-

der of the natural world. Discover how a single summer camp can 

last a lifetime! Visit www.cedarkirk.org for program dates, details, 

and registration. Scholarships are available through the Northwood 

Christian Education Ministry. If interested contact Justine Davis 

at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org or 727-796-8090.  

Cedarkirk-All Church Retreat 
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 18-20, 2019.  

You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend of fellowship, games, 

crafts, canoeing and campfire with sing-along and s’mores. Poster and 

brochures can be found on the bulletin board directly across from the 

kitchen. Deposits with room requests are being accepted.  Sign up 

early for best choice of rooms! Questions, contact Jeanne Stephen at 

Jeanneestephen@gmail.com.  

Welcome Back, Pastor Jack Alwood 
We welcome to the pulpit today Dr. Jack Alwood who is no stranger to 

us at NPC. “Jack” is an honorably retired member of the Presbytery of 

Tampa Bay and he and his wife, Claudia, worship with us regularly. 

Jack enjoys singing bass in in our Chancel Choir, when not serving 

other churches in our presbytery. 

http://www.cedarkirk.org/
mailto:childrensministry@northwoodpc.org


                                    
    
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
 Sunday, May 26:          9:30am                Worship 

 Sunday, May 26:         10:45am               Sunday School 

 Wednesday, May 29:   6:15-7:30             City Group: Devotional Writing 

 Friday, May 31:     7:00-10:00pm      Summer Games 

 Friday, May 31:      10:00pm-12:00am    HS Hangout: Cosmic Bowling 
     
Upcoming Events: 

Monday, June 3rd-Friday, June 7th: VBS 

Wednesday, June 5th from 12:30-3pm: VBS Youth Guide Party 

Sunday, June 9th-Friday, June 14th: Music Camp 
 
Volunteers Needed: 
Game Night Chaperones, June 21st & 28th- 7-10pm 

Summer Games, May 31st 

HS Mission Trip Sleepover, June 22nd 
 
If you’re interested in volunteering with the youth program, please contact 

Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 
 
Citylights’ Spiritual Growth Team would love to pray for you. Feel free to 

write your joys and concerns on a prayer slip and drop it in the Prayer Box 

located in the City. 

Children’s Ministry 

 VBS June 3-7 

“Go Beyond with God” and blast off on this epic adventure with us to 

Mars and Beyond!  Galaxy voyagers journey from their galactic out-

post on special missions to collect power sources. Along the way, 

they'll learn how God walked with heroes of the Bible, and that God is 

always with them.  Vacation Bible School registration and information 

is available on our website at www.northwoodpc.org under the chil-

dren’s ministry section. All children ages 4 (by 9/1/2019) through 5th 

grade are invited to attend. Registration fee is $15.00.  
  

 

 

 
    

VBS Donations Needed 
VBS is only a month away and we are in need of many items!  

Included in this list are items for snacks, crafts, and the volunteer 

lounge. We would also appreciate monetary donations for  

perishable items such as cheese and fruit. Please contact Justine 

Davis at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org  if you are able to 

help. Thank you in advance for your generous donations! 

 

 

 

 

15 Rolls of paper towels 

800 Paper plates 

500 Snack size paper plates 

200 Portion Cups 5oz. 
640 Paper cups 8oz-10oz 

1000 Napkins 

1 Large box of mixed plastic cutlery (Costco - for lounge) 

325 Gallon ziplock bags 

120 Quart size ziplock bags 

100 CD’s for Crafts 

       1 Large Container of Clorox Wipes 

4 Cases of Bottled Waters 

5 2L Diet Soda/Lemonade 

8 2L Coke 

5 2L Regular Soda/Tea 

6 Boxes of star shaped cereal (Lucky Charms) 

2 Cheese Ball Canisters 

7 Boxes of Cheese-Its 

5 Gallon Boxes of Goldfish crackers 

9 Boxes of Graham crackers 

75 Individual pkgs Cookies 

33 Individual pkgs Chips 

8 Bags of Pretzel sticks 

3 Bags of Pretzel twists (regular size) 

4 Marshmallow Fluff 

1 Bags of Chocolate Chips 

10 Boxes of Raisins & Craisins 

120 Fruit cups 

2 Lg. Bag M&M’s 
4 Individually Wrapped Candy/Chocolate 
6 Snack Bags of Chips/Cookies 
4 1lb. Boxes of Ziti Noodles 

10 Pineapple Rings (canned) 
  

$$$ Donations for Perishable Needs 

mailto:youthdirector@northwoodpc.org


Faith Allen is a graduating 

senior at Palm Harbor Uni-

versity High School. This 

fall, she will be attending 

Palm Beach Atlantic Uni-

versity where she will play 

softball and major in Biol-

ogy with a concentration on 

Molecular Biology. 

Alyssa Bates will be 

graduating from the 

University of South 

Florida St. Petersburg 

with a bachelor's in 

Biology and a minor 

in Chemistry. Alyssa 

plans to pursue a ca-

reer in working with 

animals.   

Andy Booth will be 

graduating from Palm 

Harbor University 

High School where 

he was a 4 year Var-

sity Letterman for the 

baseball team.  He 

will continue his edu-

cation at Saint Leo 

University on an aca-

demic and baseball 

scholarship where he 

will pursue a degree 

in Sports Business. 

AJ Hatch will be graduat-

ing with honors from 

Alonso High School.  He 

is in National Honor Soci-

ety and FBLA State 

Champion 2018.  AJ will 

be attending USF begin-

ning summer of 2019. 

Mitchell Johnston is graduating summa cum 
laude from Tarpon Springs High School Cam-

bridge Program and will receive a Cambridge 

Diploma. He is planning to attend Berklee Col-

lege of Music (Boston) in the fall. He will be 

working towards a Bachelors of Music with a 

concentration in Film Scoring. 

Lia na  Stephen  wi l l  b e 

graduating from the Univer-

sity of Delaware on June 1st 

with a Master's degree in 

Vocal Performance and Com-

position. Her future plans 

i n c l u d e  ma r r y i n g  T h e o 

Howe, also a composition 

major, in Newmarket, Canada 

on July 13th. The couple plan 

to pursue their music careers. 

Brianna Winder graduated 

from the University of South 

Florida St. Petersburg with a 

BFA in Graphic Design and a 

minor in Art History. “I plan to 

pursue a job in a design firm or 

in a corporation with a  preva-

lent design team I can be apart 

of.” 

Robert Wood graduated from 

the University of South Flor-

ida with a Bachelor's of Sci-

ence degree in Biomedical 

Sciences and minors in Gen-

eral Public Health and Military 

Leadership. He will be serving 

as a commissioned 2nd lieu-

tenant in the Army and has 

been granted an educational 

delay to attend medical school. 



Amy Kemerer will graduate  

from Dunedin High School.  

Amy will be attending Beacon  

College in the fall.   

Jon Luther is graduat-

ing with honors from 

Sickles High School. 

He will be attending 

Hillsborough Commu-

nity College as part of 

the Fuse Program. He 

will be seeking a degree 

in Criminology begin-

ning this fall. 

Grace Michalk will 

be graduating summa 

cum laude from Palm 

Harbor University 

High School's Center 

for Wellness and 

Medical Professions 

magnet  program. 

Grace will be attend-

ing the Honors College 

at Florida Gulf Coast 

University in Ft. 

Myers this fall to study 

P s y c h o l o g y /

Anthropology and earn 

a minor in French.   

Katelyn Nelson  graduated 
from the University of Florida 
with a Bachelor of Arts in Envi-
ronmental Science as well as a 
minor  in anthropology, agri-
cultural communication, and 
agricultural & natural resource 
law.  “With this knowledge, I 
hope to help educate citizens 
about the environment and 
help influence local environ-
mental policy.” 

Chris Means gradu-

ated from USF with 

a Bachelor’s degree 

in Communication. 

He plans to continue 

living and working 

in the Clearwater 

area. 

Morgan Peterson, daughter 

of Chris and Kim Peterson 

graduated from the Univer-

sity of Florida with a Bache-

l o r  o f  A r t s  i n  E d u c a -

tion.  Morgan will be starting 

her graduate program at the 

University of Florida this 

summer to pursue a dual cer-

tification (K-12 special Edu-

cation and K-6 Elementary 

Education),  Go Gators!!!  

Paige Rogalski will be 

graduating from Coun-

tryside High School on 

May 23rd. This fall, she 

plans to start working 

t o w a r d s  a  d e g r e e 

in Music Education at St. 

P e te r sb ur g  Co l l e ge . 

Jeremy Stephen graduated cum laude from 

the University of Central Florida in Orlando 

with a Bachelor's degree in Mechanical Engi-

neering. His future plans include working on a 

research project at UCF this summer and then 

completing his Master's degree this coming 

year.  


